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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Jessie for always trying her best. 
Year 1 
Lucie for making a fabulous designer hand-bag.                   
Jake for always having excellent manners. 
Year 2 
Connie for rising to the writing challenge.                                 
Year 3 
Alix for knowing so much about Sikhism.                               
Year 4                                                                                                          
Harry for outstanding behaviour and effort.                          
Olivia for increased confidence. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Charlie for working hard and being kind and caring. 

Diary Dates  
Monday 15th - Wednesday 17th                        
Maltings Show - details have been sent out 

Thurs 18th July                                                      
Class 5 Leavers Assembly 2 pm 

Fri 19th July                                                      
Prize Giving Assembly 9 am 

Fri 19th July                                                      
Summer term ends—school closes at 1pm 

School re-opens on Wednesday 4th        
September        

Partnership Celebration Event 

Our School Council and two representatives from 
Class 2 represented us fantastically well at the 
celebration event at Holy Trinity Church where 
all the Berwick Schools got together to share 
their achievements this year.   Each school 
shared artwork and photos of their year and  
listened to the educational experiences of        
Berwick Academy’s Head Boy. 

Berwick Academy Music Festival 

Well done to our performers at the Berwick Academy Music Festival.  
Frida played a solo violin piece entitled Hills and Dales and a group of 
Class 5 children sang two songs from their summer show.  Both            
performances were excellent and our singers jointly won the First School 
competition picking up the age group trophy.  Well done to them all! 

Nursery Vegetable Boxes 

Nursery have had a great time sharing out the 
produce that they have grown.  They placed all 
their fruit and vegetables into boxes to take 
home and share with their families.  Thank you 
to those who made some extra donations so the 
boxes were just that little bit fuller. 

Camping Day 

We had a great day on Monday at our annual Camping Day event - the 
sun even came out for us!  The children loved the day, one child from 
Nursey was heard to say that the day was the best day of their life ever! 
(Which may have been due to the free ice-creams).  The Fire Brigade    
enjoyed it too, it was the first time they had ever been allowed to soak 
the children, something that apparently they had always wanted to do. 
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